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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Happy Monday to you all, 

Team Points Winner - Foss 

Attendance 

Class attendance winner – Beech class 

Individual 100% Raffle – Scarlett W 

Whole school last week: 98.24% 

Whole school since start of academic year: 94.92% 

Pumpkin Festival 

Don’t forget about our Pumpkin Festival this Saturday 3.00pm – 5.00pm. 

We hope lots of you are able to come along. 

There will be refreshments, the school council stall (selling pre-loved 

costumes and doing temporary tattoos) as well as some activities for 

the children. 

Thank you to those parents who are able to help us run stalls, please 

come along at around 2.45pm if you are able. 

Entry to the festival is £1 per family. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Please notes that some dates may be subject to change. 

 
Friday 17th October 

• Black History Day 

 

Thursday 23rd October 

• Open Evening for new admissions in September 2026 

                            

Friday 24th October  

• School closes for half-term 

 

Monday 3rd November 

• Staff training day 

 

Tuesday 4th Novermber 

• School reopens 

 

Wednesday 5th November  

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 5.30 

 

Thursday 6th November 

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 6.30 

 

Wednesday 19th November 

• Flu immunisation 

 

 

Smart Watches 

An increasing amount of children are wearing smart watches to school. As 

we are unable to control the functions of these, for safeguarding purposes 

please do not allow children to bring these to school. Where children do 

wear them, we will ask them to be removed and they will be kept safely for 

the remainder of the day. 

Thank you for your support. 


